
 
Liberty Union - Thurston Alumni Association 

P.O. Box 55    Baltimore, Ohio  43105 

    Website:  www.lutalumni.org 

FaceBook Group:  https://www.facebook.com/groups/LUTAlumni/ 

 

      Class of 1975 President:  Brad George (deceased)  

Class of 1975 Vice- President:   Tom Buck 

      Class of 1975 Secretary:            Holly Harmon 

      Class of 1975 Treasurer: Lori Stalter 

      Alumni Treasurer   Gary Mason 

Dear Alumni, 

 

The 2025 Liberty Union High School Alumni Association banquet will be held at Liberty Union High School,  

500 Washington Street, in Baltimore on Saturday, June 14, 2023 at 6pm.  The meal will be served by Wendi’s Catering 

and will include Baked Chicken, Mashed Potatoes/Gravy, Green Beans, Salad, Rolls, Water/coffee/tea, and Dessert. The 

entire cost is $20.00 per person which will also go to help insure future banquets. To reserve a meal, you MUST return 

your reservation NO LATER than Friday, June 6th.  (We cannot guarantee a meal for any walk-ins.)   

    

 

HONORED CLASSES:  50 Year -Class of 1975 & 25 Year – Class of 2000 

RESERVATION FORM: 

Please reserve  _____  meals at 20.00 each.               Total enclosed:  $_________ 

Graduate Name:  ______________________________              Class of  ______  

Spouse/Guest:      ______________________________            if LU grad:  Class of  ______ 

 

Complete following information: Address:  

      City/State/Zip: 

      E-Mail: 

Please return RESERVATION FORM with a check-payment by June 6th, 2025 to: 

Liberty Union-Thurston Alumni Association, P.O. Box 55, Baltimore, Ohio   43105 

DONATIONS WILL BE ACCEPTED FOR THE LUT ALUMNI SCHOLARSHIP FUND AND CAN BE SENT 

TO THE P.O BOX NOTED SCHOLARSHIP FUND. 

http://www.libertyunion-thurstonalumni.org/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/LUTAlumni/
http://www.libertyunion.org/

